The Heritage Neighborhood Association's Steering Committee voted to support the Compact Districts
Coalition (CDC) map on October 23rd. Heritage neighborhood, with approximately 1,000 residents, is
especially concerned that ICRC's proposed map splits central Austin into two gerrymandered districts,
while the CDC's proposed map keeps Heritage with other similar central neighborhoods.
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